
 
 
 
 

 

 

NO PIA Available for CEPU Members  
On Thursday the 01/09/2022 

 
 
Due to an administrative error in the Protected Action Notices, Protected 
Industrial Action is not available for CEPU Members on Thursday the 1st of 
September 2022.  
 
We are communicating this as widely as possible as we need all CEPU Members 
to understand if they take Action on this day they are not “Protected”. 
 
If you have any questions please contact your CEPU organiser or Workplace 
Representative. 
 

Please ensure that you tell all of your workmates this is the case. 
 
 

SAME WORK, LESS PAY, WE SAY, NO WAY 
For more information regarding the SAPN/Enerven enterprise agreement negotiations, contact your relevant union workplace 

delegate or your Union Organiser:  
Ben Jewell CEPU 0422 339 699 

BenjamenJ@cepusa.com.au 
Daniel Spencer ASU 0447 147 524 

dspencer@asu-sant.asn.au  
Dominic Mugavin PA 0424 793 400  

DMugavin@professionalsaustralia.org.au 
PLEASE SHARE THIS UPDATE WITH YOUR WORKMATES 

 
Visit the SA Power Workers website for more updates! 

https://www.sapowerworkers.com.au/

